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Dear Applicant, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the IT Technician Apprentice post at Bohunt School Worthing. We are 

offering an Apprenticeship through Just IT.  The successful candidate will be required, with assistance; 

to deliver exceptional customer service as part of our highly regarded Network Support Team to 

ensure that a seamless IT service is delivered to the entire school community.The apprenticeship will 

run for a fixed term of 18 months with the opportunity for progression following successful completion. 

 

Since opening, 8 years ago, we have made excellent appointments across our highly motivated team, 

who have keenly seized the opportunity to build from scratch and consider doing things differently. My 

most important priority is getting the best staff appointed and potential is as important as experience.  

You are joining Bohunt Education Trust at an exciting time of its development. We have nine secondary 

schools across four local authorities: Hampshire, Portsmouth, West Sussex and Wokingham; Bohunt 

Horsham opened in September 2019, and the newest addition, Bohunt Farnborough joined in January 

2024.  You will benefit from being part of a multi-academy trust offering the support of experienced 

colleagues across our schools and greater opportunities for career progression for those with both 

potential and aspirations to progress. 

Applying for a new job can come with many questions and we are happy to organise informal discussions 

to support your decision making. Applications are being handled through our school office; please 

contact Harry Smallbone our Network Manager (hsmallbone@bohuntworthing.com ) or Karen Calder 

on 01903 601361, or by email recruitment@bohuntworthing.com with any general queries and for 

application returns.  

 

Finally, I look forward to receiving your application should you decide that you wish to contribute to the 

development of Bohunt School Worthing. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Paul Collin  

Headteacher 
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